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TEACHING ABOUT CONTROVERSIAL ISSUES 
 
Township High School District 214 provides parent(s)/guardian(s) of students an 
opportunity to grant or refuse permission for their student(s) to participate in a class 
activity when study material(s) are deemed controversial. In such circumstances, the 
students would receive an alternative assignment. Parent(s)/guardian(s) should 
contact the school’s principal/designee with concerns regarding controversial issues, 
material and curricula. The administration has established guidelines, procedures, 
and safeguards for an unbiased, impartial handling of controversial issues in the 
classroom. 

 
For more information, reference Board policy 6:80 - Teaching About Controversial 
Issues. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5/2025 

http://www.d214.org/

	TEACHING ABOUT CONTROVERSIAL ISSUES



